
 

Dear Representative LeDoux, 

I am writing today on behalf of myself, my family, and the tens of thousands of pro-life Alaskans 

represented by Alaska Right to Life.   

Rep. Eastman is proposing a pro-life amendment today in the Rules Committee on HCS SCR2 

version O. 

Rep. Eastman’s timely amendment is very appropriate for a resolution on child abuse because 

abortion is the worst commonly practiced form of child abuse in the world.  Indeed, a resolution 

dealing with child abuse that did not include abortion would be grossly remiss. 

Rep LeDoux, please do your utmost to include Rep. Eastman’s pro-life amendment in whatever 

version of SCR2 that comes out of the rules committee today. 

Rep. LeDoux, we appreciate your past pro-life record and hope to continue to look at you as an 

advocate of the most vulnerable victims of violence. 

 

Soli Deo Gloria  

-Christopher Kurka 

Executive Director 

Alaska Right to Life 

Cell: 907-854-8482 

Office: 907-276-1912 

Christopher@alaskarighttolife.org  

www.AlaskaRightToLife.org  

1220 E Street. Suite 207 

Anchorage, AK 99501 

 

“The mission of Alaska Right to Life is to protect and defend innocent human life... from the 

moment of conception until natural end of life.” 
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